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Falls City street plan approved
(KLZA)--Following a public hearing drawing no comment, the Falls City Council
Monday night approved the One and Six Year Street Improvement Plan
prepared by Olsson Associates.

There are five projects in the one-year plan. The 10 blocks of street paving come
with an estimated price tag of $415-thousand.

Included is the paving 33rd Street from Highway 73 to Barada  Street.  A 900 foot
extension of Abbott Street to the north.  Paving of 705 Trail from Highway 73 to 
Fulton Street; and paving Shamrock Circle from Abbot Street to the west to a
new cul-de-sac along with the paving of Tiger Trail from Abbott Street east to a
new cul-de-sac

The six-year plan consists of approximately five blocks of street paving with a
total cost in excess of $550-thousand.
 
The plan is to pave 21st Street from Fair Avenue, east to the city limits.  Paving
of  Business Parkway from 707 Road north to the airport. The final project
proposed is paving 270 feet of 14th from the end of the existing pavement to the
city  limits.

Justin  Stark with Olsson Associates serves as the City Street Superintendent.  
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